
• Our new SNAP E&T Higher Education Specialist, Margot Howard, is in her role and has 
begun meeting with our community college providers and is the best point of contact for 
community colleges interested in learning more about SNAP E&T 

• DCYF/DEED staff have completed the Policy Academy and continue to meet to learn more 
about each other’s programs and their possible interactions with SNAP E&T 

• Update from last month’s meeting: The additional 100% funds available to counties and 
tribal nations have been allocated  

 


